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Monday 13 July 2020

Dear Year 6,

We hope that you and your families have stayed safe and well during the lockdown period; we have all missed you, and are sorry that your time at Littlemoor Primary has ended so abruptly!

It is with sadness that the guidance schools have received from Public Health England means that we are unable to host a Leavers Assembly on the school field. The limit on numbers is 30 including parents and staff. We would exceed this by 70 people, even if we limited it to one child and one adult.  If we are able, we will host an event in the Autumn Term to celebrate your achievements.

However, we didn’t want to break the Littlemoor tradition of our Year 6 End of Year Awards. You have all achieved in different ways, but there are some special awards that we would like to present. All the teachers have nominated pupils for the awards, as an acknowledgement of the hard work and commitment that you have shown over the years.

Our award winners are as follows;
Mathematics Achievement Award – Jensen M

English Achievement Award – Holly M

Friendship Award – Kadie W
Independence Award – Kenzziie S
Respect Award – Yuxin G (Cherry)

Excellence Award – Macey G
Art Award – Annie-May P
Sporting Achievement Award – Riley E
Commitment to School Life Award – Eve W
Well done to all these children!! You have made yourself and your parents proud too. We would like you to collect your awards so that we can put a photograph of your achievements on the school website. Please contact the school office to arrange this before Wednesday 15 July 2020. 

We have medals for every child in Year 6, as a momentum of your time at Littlemoor School, and a gift bag for you too. Please come to the school office on Wednesday 15 July to collect between 9.30am and 2.30pm.

We are sure by now you will have all heard from your new High Schools, and are excited, and maybe a little nervous, about what September will bring. We are very proud of you all and know that the experiences you have had whilst you have been at Littlemoor Primary, will help you to achieve great things at your new school. 

Work hard and enjoy the new challenges. You have grown from ‘Tiny Sparks’ into ‘Mighty Flames’ and the future can be whatever you want it to be!

We wish you all lots of luck as you start the next chapter and hope that you come and visit us to share your stories about your new school in the Autumn Term!

Best wishes from everyone at Littlemoor School!

Mrs C Kelly
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Littlemoor Lane

Oldham 
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